Hillman, Brett - FS, NH

From: Trent Delehanty <tdelehanty@vhb.com>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 2:30 PM

To: david_simmons@fws.gov

Cc: Daniel.B.Breen@usace.army.mil; Mason.W.Gamble@usace.army.mil;
Leslie.Martin@usace.army.mil; Hillman, Brett - FS, NH

Subject: [External Email]X178-1 Rare and Threatened species

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Good afternoon,

| wanted to reach out to check in and make sure we aren’t missing any steps on our end for the rare and
threatened species consultation for Eversource’s X178-1 rebuild project. Looking forward at a schedule for an
anticipated start date in November, we want to make sure we are providing all parties involved with all the
materials needed to progress this process. Do not hesitate to reach out to myself, or Jake Tinus with any requests
or information.

Thank you,

Trent

1
‘Q'Vh Trent Delehanty
. Environmental Scientist
QO P _ 2 Bedford Farms Drive
www.vhb.com Suite 200

Bedford NH 03110-6532
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